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Part of 

17th October 2022 
 

Dear Parent and Carers 
 
Village Walk  
 
On Thursday 10th November, year 1 will be participating in a village walk so that they can write a 
recount in their English lesson. 
 
The walk will be taking place during the morning of 10th November.  All children will need a warm 
coat and sensible footwear.  Should you wish your child not to participate for any reason please let 
the school know by Thursday 3rd November.   
 
If you have any queries at all please do let us know. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Preston 
Class 1 Teacher  


